
FSIS RegulationsComments 

From: A Bonvouloir [RA3ajw@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2006 6:03 PM 
To: FSIS RegulationsComments 
Subject: Re: [Docket No. 04-006P] 

I am in full support of your proposal to publicize the list of retail stores where
voluntarily recalled meat and poultry products have been sold. As many people don’t
remember the particular brand and batch of meat they purchased, they are unaware of the
food safety risk, and continue to purchase or consume the recalled product. The retail
information for recalled meat is very important to consumers, who are at risk for food-
borne illnesses like E.coli and Salmonella. This rule change is a common sense solution,
which will enable consumers to better protect themselves from adulterated or misbranded
products. 

Please continue forth with the planned rule change. The lack of public availability of
this information has left many consumers- and their families- at risk for food-borne
illness. 

Sincerely, 

A Bonvouloir
 PO Box 70185 
Sunnyvale, CA 94086 
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